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747 Market Street, First
Floor, Tacoma WA 98402

This is the date set for a public hearing by the City Council on the surplus and proposed sale of approximately
0.63 of an acre located at 7704 6th Avenue, to Mr. David Sizemore, for the amount of $35,101.
[Gloria Fletcher, Senior Real Estate Officer; Linda McCrea,
Water Superintendent]
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